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March 8, 1983 3 0 ~'- /dd 7d

Darryl Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Section I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

REFERENCE: NRC LICENSE #12-11675-02

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 16, 1983, and
submit the following information:

Be advised that we have revised our dose calibrator linearity
check procedure to meet Appendix D standards. This has become
ef fective January 1,1983, and will be followed through on all
subsequent linearity checks for the dose calibrator.

We would like to thank you for your cooperation in this matter
and should you have any further questions, please contact me at
your convenience.

Very truly yours,

JSA<> m
Nicholas Burriesci, M.D. -

Radiation Safety Officer
Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee
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